From: Philippa Goslin N
Subject: Croftdown Road, 17
Date: 5 July 2016 at 16:53
To: Claire Kennedy I

Afternoon Claire,

We can confirm the we intend to maintain our current appointment. We will carry out site visits appropriate
to the stage of construction, to monitor that the critical elements of the permanent structure are being
executed generally in accordance with the contract documents and good engineering practice. Normally
about every 2 weeks during the structural work. We will review and comment on the temporary works

design prepared by the contractors temporary works engineer.

The qualified chartered engineers with memberships of the appropriate professional body who will be

undertaking the site visits are;

David Derby, I1StructE Membership - 010244965
Jack van Zwieten, I1StructE Membership - 028367719

Kind regards

Philippa Goslin
Structural Engineer
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